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Shaping places, shaping change 

To: Brad Murphy 

From: Brian Munson 

CC: Jeff Rosenberg 

 Don Esposito 

Date: Thursday, March 26, 2009 

Re: The Village at Autumn Lake 

Attached please find a copy of the re-approval request for the Planned Unit Development: General 
Development (PUD:GDP) portions of The Village at Autumn Lake.  This request is to reauthorize the 
PUD:GDP portions due to the pending five year approval sunset. Due to current market conditions this 
project has not progressed to a stage whereas we would be able to satisfy the PUD:GDP sunset requirement 
for the issuance of a building permit within an approved Specific Implementation Plan (PUD:SIP).  
Veridian Homes seeks to continue it’s commitment to this project and requests that the PUD:GDP be 
reapproved to allow the project to continue as originally planned. 
 


